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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

Ben Dolan  

Address  

888 Hwy 165 
Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

dolanb@aa.edu  

Comments:  

I appreciate the need for this ordinance, and support its enactment. I hope the wild horse herds will eventually decrease to 
whatever number can be supported on our lands with minimal human intervention. Native deer and sheep, for example, are not 
widely fed by humans, yet must compete with these wild horses for food; there's no reason we should prefer one of these 
species to the other. In fact, I welcome the potential rebound of sheep and deer in our area.  


